
PROCEEDINGS OF THE FOSTER COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
March 4th, 2022 

 
At 8:30am, Vice Chairman Scanson called the Foster County Commission Special meeting to order. Roll call 

included Commissioner Alan Scanson, Commissioner Becky Hagel, Commissioner David Utke (phone), and  

Commissioner Scott Beumer (phone).  Also present was Auditor Brad Solberg. 

 

Commissioner Hagel stated that the personnel committee has lowered it decision to two candidates for the 

Equipment Operator Position.  Hagel asked if the BOCC would allow the personnel committee to determine the 

final wage for the hire.  Commissioner Utke made a motion to allow personnel committee to decide wage up to the 

6-10 year step of $23.44/hour, seconded by Commissioner Beumer.  All voted aye and the motion passed. 

  

Auditor Solberg presented the Carrington City Library as the polling site for the 2022 Primary and General 

Elections.  Commissioner Hagel made a motion to use the Carrington City Library as the polling site for the 2022 

Primary and General Elections, seconded by Commissioner Beumer.  All voted aye and the motion passed. 

 

With no further business, Commissioner Hagel adjourned the meeting at 8:37am.  

 

 

 

_________________________    _________________________ 

Brad Solberg      Patrick Copenhaver, Chairman 

Foster County Auditor     Board of County Commissioners 


